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 Hello everyone 

It has been lovely to see more children back in school and we have seen 
some fantastic learning happening inside and outside. The school grounds 
are faring particularly well and all the raised beds have been planted up by 
children and teachers. Look out for tasty crops in our weekly food boxes - 
and ask your children what they have been planting (and picking!) as well.  
At home, some families have enjoyed nature kits provided by Trinity centre. 
We’d love to see more pictures of these, as well as photos of your art and 
craft work - and of course your home learning. 

Thank you to everyone for following our social distancing guidelines at the 
beginning and end of the school day, this is helping to keep everyone safe. 
Here is a reminder of how school is organised at the moment: 

 Reception Caterpillar children can come to school on Monday and 
Tuesday.  Reception Ladybird children can come on Thursday and Friday. 

 Year 1 children can come on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday - 
this group is based in Gruffalo class. 

 There is no change of days for Year 6 children and arrangements for key 
worker children also remain the same. Lavender children continue to 
attend Monday-Friday, between 9.15am and 12.  

We’re also continuing to provide food boxes which are available on a 
Wednesday afternoon between 2 and 4.  

Stay safe,  best wishes, 
Sue Ramsay,  Headteacher. 

Reception    Orlando and Adam 
Year 1   Saami  
Year 2   Narmin and  Rizan 
Year 3    Dominic and Sireen  
Year 4    Siham and  Yusra 
Year 5   Maida and  Muaad 
Year 6   Abdulahi and  Saleeban 

This week’s super kids! 





The Summer Reading Challenge is back with ‘Silly Squad’.  This year it’s online! 
 

The Summer Reading Challenge has loads of brilliant book suggestions to 

get you started, and tips on how you can keep reading even while schools 

and libraries are closed. Plus super silly activities, quizzes, videos, games 

and more! Silly Squad begins here on Friday 5 June 2020. 

      https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/join-in 

Parents  - you are welcome to 

come and collect a ‘Friends of 

Hannah More’ food box on  

Wednesday afternoons 

between 2 and 4. Art activities 

are still available as well! 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/join-in


Email us  hannahmorep@bristol-schools.uk  

 Call Ms Ramsay on 07376 185854.  

https://twitter.com/HannahMorePri  
 

www.facebook.com/hannahmorepri/   

www.hannahmore.org.uk  
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